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                                                                                                11th August, 2017 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

I have not heard from the Department of Education as yet, and have had to write to the 
Regulator of my profession again; please find a copy attached. 
 

My 5 year case study of Child X has been partly treatment and support; partly as a fly 
on the wall as the family have lived through this trauma, real time; and partly asking 
questions of those who had and still have a duty of care for them.  My conclusions are 

alarming, a catastrophic failure. 
 

One has to assume, given the evidence, that this is not an isolated incident, and needs 
serious investigation. 
 

Please can you let me know when this is going to happen. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 
DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


